
The Gate Way 
● All 7th - 12th grade students are welcome 

 
● 6th graders are welcome on Mondays and Tuesdays 

 
● All students must be safe, responsible, and respectful of all 

youth and staff, the building and equipment and themself 
 

● All students need to use self-control and safety in 
language and behavior 
 

● Drugs, alcohol and/or any other mind-altering substances 
on The Gate grounds at any time is strictly forbidden and 
will not be tolerated at The Gate facilities, including the 
area immediately surrounding the building, on the game 
field, near the church, in the parking lot, or in vehicles 
 

● There is zero tolerance for violence or bullying (Physical or 
Verbal) 
 

● Clothing with inappropriate language and clothing that is 
too revealing, muscle shirts, clothing with messages that 
promote or depict drugs, violence or tobacco, or sexual or 
discriminatory in nature is not welcomed 
 

● Students choosing to not follow The Gate Way will be 
asked to leave the property and, if necessary home or 
police involvement will occur 

 
Thanks for your cooperation! 


